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We have won more PPE along the way, and on Jan. 20, 2021, we won an
even bigger victory: Biden’s executive order mandating mask wearing on
federal property and requiring agencies to provide PPE to employees.

This is the AFGE difference.
But we can achieve even more! This past year has shown us that we need

an informed and empowered workforce to make sure every workplace is
doing what it needs to keep us safe.

Join us today and build power!





